
From: Libby Appley
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: hog farm
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 4:13:44 PM

Dear sir,
The Buffalo is a national and state treasure.  It's up to the citizens of Arkansas who
have been entrusted with this beautiful body of pristine water to preserve it for our
children and grand children.  Please, no hog farm.
Sincerely,
Olivia and Ray Appley
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